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| am writing to support the removal of the road that currently cuts through the World Heritage Site
of Stonehenge, Avebury and associated sites, and object to the new plan, which would have an
adverse impact on the site.

The plan has met with significant objections from people around the world, and will have a
"significanly adverse” effect on this area of Outstanding Universal Value according to the UK
Government’s independent specialist examiners, UNESCO’s World Heritage Committee, and the

former Transport Secretary.
Please consider alternatives with the utmost urgency.

Sincerely
Juliet Koprowska






